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My husband and I strongly oppose House Bill 3501.  We donate to organizations that 

help transition the houseless, so we do have empathy for their plight.  However, we 

believe our streets, sidewalks and public places are there for a purpose and that isn’t 

camping real estate—near schools, businesses, homes or areas where a camp is in 

the way of the normal activity of the rest of the population.  

 

This bill would help turn our communities into places no one wants to come visit or 

live—or have a business.   

 


